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Date : 8" October, 2019

The Director General

World Health Organisation,

Avenue Appia 20, CH-1211, Geneva 27, Switzerland.

Dear Dr.Tedros Adhanom,

| have just one request from WHO H.Q. in Geneva.

Has the Adverse Event from Cipla Limited drug Rokfos (ingredient zoledronic
acid) been reported to WHO ?

This drug is manufactured by several pharma companies and used by millions of
cancer patients across the world. As such it is in the interest of chemists ana

scientists across the world.

My wife was left sinking to her death in order to suppress the ADRs by three
hospitals and the last multi-speciality hospital where my wife succumbed to her

death gave a false death certificate to protect the drug from being exposed.

There was no investigation by the drug manufacturer Cipla Limited in spite of
repeated appeals by me to investigate the drug in the interest of medical science.
Cipla did not investigate their drug Rokfos, did not recall the drug (mandatorily
required as per Schedule 'M' of Drugs and Cosmetics Rules) and did not report to
FDA authorities, Drugs Controller General of India and National Co-ordination

Centre for Pharmacovigilance Programme of India.

Cipla projected a hale and hearty patient as a paralytic patient and linked
imaginary diseases with imaginary therapy and drugs just to deceive FDA Director
that Rokfos was not the cause of death of my wife.

Cipla Limited created an imaginary "Thesis", the height of anti-pharmacovigilance.
Cipla Limited are now unable to respond to simple questions posed by the media.

Your co-operation in getting to know whether the Adverse Event has been
reported to concerned authorities will be of immense value to me and my
daughter.

Flse my wife's death will forever remain a mystery to us and her soul will not rest
In peace.

Yours Sincerely,
Umeshchandra Barkur

A-15, Neeta Apartments, Chaphekar Bandhu Marg, Mulund East, Mumbai
400081.

Cell : 98201 17923




